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From: Louis Susman

B6
Sent. 9/29/2000 6:59:02 AM +00:00
To: *Adams, Kelli C {London)" <adamskc3@state.gov> RELEASE IN PART B6
Subject: Fwd: Thank you

From:
Date: Mon, Sep 21, 2009 at 11:12 AM

Subject: Thank you

To: Louis Susman |

Dear Ambassador Susman,
Thank you, again, for taking the time to consider a possible role for me at the Embassy.

[ appreciate your candor and sincerity in explaining your circumstance and needs, and in advising me on alternative paths to
take.

I have already followed up with and am looking forward to joining the I'F also get back in touch with
you in 6 or 7 weeks, as we discussed, and very much look forward to meeting Sally when she comes to town.

I hope that whether in an official capacity or not, you consider me as part of your team. It's been a privilege meeting you,
especially during this busy time of settling in, and please don't hesitate to call if I can ever be of any assistance. The Court of
St James is lucky to have you.

Looking forward to Seging you again soon.
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